EHSPA'S SECOND HAND
UNIFORM SALE

Payment methods: Cash or Card

The EHS Parents Association will now host
monthly second hand uniform sales
throughout the year to provide good quality
second hand uniform to parents that wish to
buy any items at a reasonable price.

It is also an opportunity for parents to rid of
uniform that their girls have outgrown but
which are still in good condition and that also
helps raise funds to benefit the school.

1. Please ensure that all items are current,
clean and in good condition
(No rips, holes or stains)

2. Please remove all name tags or labels
if possible.

3. There is an opportunity to drop off items
30mins before each sale and throughout
the year, items can be donated at
reception.



